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To Whom It May Concern: 

 

   I'm writing to testify in strong support for HB 2004 which will establish ranked 

choice voting statewide and help ensure all Oregonians are represented in our 

democracy.  

 

   Ever since I learned about this way of voting, I was convinced it best reflected what 

the voters wanted. This seems a better option than simply voting for the lesser of two 

evils.  

 

Thank you, 

Jacqueline Kaula 

 


